Owls Homework
Maths: Next week, we are moving onto fractions which we will cover across the next couple of weeks. We will begin the unit by looking at fractions of quantities. Please take a look at the attached fractions sheet for your maths homework this should consolidate what they already know. 
Reading / Writing / Topic: Next week, we are moving on to exploring plants. Please can the children do one of the following tasks: 
a) Research and write down the names of the different parts of a flowering plant. 
b) Research the different parts of a flowering plant, draw a diagram and label the parts. 
Extension: Write a sentence or two about the function of each part. 

Reminders & Notifications: 
Times tables – Please practise times tables through times table rockstars. The Y4 children will be tested on random times tables. The Y3 children will be tested on 3, 4 an 8 times tables. 
IDL – Children are expected to access IDL twice weekly at home. 
Reading – Each child should read nightly. 
Cardboard – on Monday, we will be constructing our Roman armour as part of a mini DT project, please send in as much cardboard as possible. 
Tuesday – Chester Roman trip. 
Blog – In school, we are trying hard to save paper and use alternative resources. Owls blog page will be used much more frequently and will include homework, spelling or class information where possible. 
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